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Project Abstract (150 words) 
The Studio Lab for Undergraduate Research in the College of Arts & Sciences solicits 
applications from mentors (tenure track faculty, instructors, teaching faculty, and Ph.D. students 
nominated by their advisors) and from undergraduate students. We pair undergraduates with 
mentor-led projects and pay students to work with their mentor for about 5 hours a week 
during the semester.  We are applying for funds to conduct a program evaluation based on a 
randomized experiment in which we can track the progress of students who are admitted to 
Studio Lab and those who apply but are not admitted to Studio Lab. This will provide unique 
insight into whether and how programs like Studio Lab are advancing their goals in the areas of 
justice, diversity, equity, and inclusion, skill acquisition, retention, graduation rates, and even job 
placement. 
 
Project Summary 



applicants in spring 2024. Past rounds of applications have results in more than 100 applicants. 
With additional publicizing, we are optimistic that we can get up to 200 applicants. The 
randomized admissions will allow us to track the students who were admitted and the students 
who were not admitted for at least 5 years. The 5-year time frame will allow us to assess 
whether students were more or less likely to graduate and get jobs.  

With this application, we are asking for funds to cover 2 things: 1) participant costs in the first 
year of our program evaluation, and 2) a portion of the costs of Studio Lab’s operations for the 
next year which will enable us to admit more students than we typically would. 

First, we are asking for funds to cover participants costs in our research meaning the cost of 
paying students $50 annually to complete the end of year survey at the end of the 2024 
academic year. In the long run, w



Advancing Justice, Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion.  Studio Lab seeks prioritizes justice, equity, 
diversity, and inclusion in its admissions of both mentors and undergraduate students. Our goal 
is to admit a diverse range of projects across the College of Arts & Sciences, and a diverse group 
of undergraduate students. We facilitate meaningful connections between faculty, researchers, 
and students and often through project teams with 2 or more students working with a mentor 
(or sometimes with multiple mentors). Certain students, including first generation college 
students and historically underrepresented groups, are much less likely to make these 
connections on their own. 
 
Improving first-year student retention to second year. We strongly suspect that programs like 
Studio Lab can help provide pathways for first-year students to connect with faculty, and provide a way 
for first-year students 


